
 

 
 
 
 

August 3, 2020 
 

 

STUDENT PARKING INFORMATION ADVISORY – 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
 
The physical re-opening of school and the plan associated with re-opening has not been approved or 
adopted as of yet. Therefore, student parking registration information will not be available until that 
determination occurs, which is expected to occur later this month. Unfortunately, a specific date is 
not available at this time.  
 
Students will receive a broadcast message once parking information is available. In addition, please 
continue to check this site and page for updates. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Steven Burt 
Director of Security & Crisis Response 
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